Breton, Mary B

From: Kathryn Mills Woodsum <kgmwoodsum@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 12:42 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Cc: Kathryn Mills Woodsum

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Greetings. | am 100% opposed to adopting this program/rule. It will not work in our rural state for many reasons,
including a lack of infrastructure and the unsustainable mining of materials for batteries and the absolute unsuitability of
electric cars for folks who drive 100 plus miles daily and in cold temperatures, and is unfair to our citizenry who cannot
afford electric cars. Please do not allow this to pass.

Kathryn Mills Woodsum
1601 Main Street
Readfield, ME 04355



